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SCHOOL PHOTO
DAY HAS BEEN
POSTPONED

School photo day has been postponed! We have
rescheduled to: Tuesday 1st September 2020

Please note the following:

D If you have placed an order online, that order is
stored in our system and will be fulfilled on photo day.

0 New envelopes will be issued to students that have
NOT placed an order online. Students that have
already ordered online will receive an electronic
reminder about their upcoming photos.

Please call MSP Illawarra
on (02) 4261 3009 if you
have any enquiries.

WE'RE HERE
TO HELP!



